Arkansas Basin Roundtable
July 13,2016

Via Electronic Mail: craig.godbout@state.co.us

Mr. Craig Godbout

Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman Street, Room 721
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Water Supply Reserve Account Grant Application: Arkansas Basin Roundtable Basin Implementation
Plan (“BIP”) Coordinator — Year 2

Dear Craig:

At its July 13, 2016 meeting, the Arkansas Roundtable approved the Arkansas Basin Roundtable BIP
Coordinator — Year 2 grant application for $20,267 in Basin Funds and $40,533 in Statewide Funds.
There were no dissenting opinions expressed in the consensus decision.

For Year 2, the Scope of Work was revised to place increased emphasis on the funding task. With respect
to the Colorado Water Plan, this project directly supports Objective G. Funding: Develop near-term
funding opportunities whereby the smallest amount of funding possible has the greatest benefit to
implementing Colorado’s Water Plan.” From the perspective of the Arkansas Basin Roundtable, this
Year 2 continuation of the BIP Coordinator also supports Objective E. Storage: Assess and promote
opportunities for multipurpose and multi-partner storage projects that address strategic needs.”

As Vice Chairman of the Arkansas Basin Roundtable, I am providing you with this approval letter
because our Chairman, Mr. Sandy White, is also Chair of the fiscal agent of the grant, Huerfano County
Water Conservancy District. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me
either by telephone, 719-584-0233, or by email, thook@pueblowater.org.

Sincerely,
Terry R. Book
Vice Chair

Copy via email;
Applicant
ABRT Executive Committee



